Connecticut Water Company 93 West Main Street Clinton, CT 06413

Customer Service: 800.286.5700



April 20, 2022

SOUTH WINDSOR TOWN OF 1540 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074

## Dear Resident:

Connecticut Water Company (CWC) will be resuming water main work on Deming, Summit and Foster Streets in South Windsor starting on or about May 2, 2022. The work hours will be 7 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. We expect that the project to be complete by the end of May.

Please use caution in the construction work zone. Our work will involve trenches that may be up to 6 feet deep. Our contractor will take all required safety measures to ensure the work area is safe, including appropriate signs, barricades and traffic control. At times traffic lanes may be restricted. Restoration work, such as repaving of driveway aprons and restoration of grass along the curb line, will take place when the project is fully completed. Due to seasonal constraints around paving and planting, the restoration work may take place several weeks after we have moved through your area. Additional information can be found at <a href="mailto:ctwater.com/projects">ctwater.com/projects</a>.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to improve our infrastructure to better serve our customers. If you have any questions concerning this project, please contact Dwayne Peart, Project Coordinator, at 1-860-389-4082.

Sincerely,

Rose M. Gavrilovic, P.E.

Rosel auch

Manager, Distribution System Engineering



## Deming & Foster Street Water Main Installation, South Windsor

